
Please pray for the  

people who are sick in 

our Parish especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara 

Kirk, Aart Kop, Joan Tal-

bot, Judy Lewis, Joan Ranken, 

Narelle Connaughton, Norman 

Collins, Eunice Priestley, Marie Ir-

win, Reg Corbett, Marie McLean, 

Fr Kevin Murphy, Barry Stephens, 

Justin and Kylie, Lori-Anne Foran, 

Catherine Hulse, Peter Morgan, 

Jessica Madden, Lynne Van der 

Sterren, Maureen Price and Sylvia 

Heffernan. 

Altar Linen:  June Di Ebbelaar  

Counting:  Tuesday 13th June Chris Heffernan David McWilliams 

Flowers:  16th/17th June Norma O’Connor Pauline Parnell 

 

Saturday  

17th June 

6pm 

Sunday  

18th June 

8am 

Sunday  

18th June 

10am 

Ministers 
Ron Parnell 

Jeff Prow 

Leslie Willmouth 

Blaise Madden 

Di Ebbelaar 

Jan Morris 

Readers 
Annette Nader 

Rheannan M 

Susi Sager 

Jan Ganderton 

Barbara McCormack 

Cathie Cahill 

Rest In Peace 

We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life, especially 

Leon Pallamountagne and Margaret 

Pike. 

A Message from Fr John 

How do we perceive God acting in our lives? This is at the heart of our understanding of the Trinity, One 

God, Three Persons. This truth can be clearly stated as fundamental to our faith but we can struggle to 

understand what it all means. We state this reality every weekend in the Mass when we proclaim the 

Creed. Yet it is important that we understand how it touches deeply how we relate to God and each oth-

er. There is a sense where at times we can see God at a distance from our lives but the Gospel tells us a 

different story. Jesus talks about the relationship as one being present to a loving Father in our time. This is 

a God who sees each life as having eternal worth and that we are all called to enter into that relation-

ship. By giving expression to that relationship in our lives, we seek to discover what saves and redeems 

others rather than condemning them. He gifts us with the Holy Spirit so that we can continue the Mission 

of building the kingdom of God. We are saved in and through the person of Christ. 

What’s On Weekly 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Ladies Craft Group/Wrap With Love, meet 

in Presbytery, after Mass/10am 

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families &                   

      Peace 7-8pm 

What’s On Monthly 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive group meeting in Presbytery11am 

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla 

Phone: 4474 2024 

Email: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Mail: PO Box 23, Moruya N.S.W..  2537 

Website: http://www.cg.org.au/moruya/Home.aspx 

Parish Office Hours. Tuesday to Thursday, 10am – 1pm 
Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

12th - 18th June 

Monday 12th  Liturgy of the Word    9.15am 

Tuesday 13th  Mass       5.30pm 

Wednesday 14th  Mass       9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday 15th  Mass       9.15am 

Friday 16th  Mass       9.15am 

    Mass at Banksia Village 10.30am 

Saturday 17th  Rosary      9.30am 

    Reconciliation   10.30am 

    Vigil Mass      6.00pm 

Sunday 18th  Mass at The Pines, Tuross    8.00am 

    Mass             10.00am 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. John Armstrong 

PARISH SCHOOLS 

St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 
Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 

Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 
Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Important Dates 

June 

13th Finance & PPC meeting 

14th Sub Committee meeting re:   

 Fr John’s farewell 

18th Farewell Celebration 

24th Confirmation with Fr Tony Percy 

Where is Fr John this week? 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in Moruya. 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in Bate-

mans Bay. 
 

Where is Fr Dominic this week? 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in Moruya. 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in Batemans 

Bay. 

Fr John’s farewell will be held on Sunday, 18th June after Mass 

at St Mary’s PAC with everyone bringing a plate to share e.g. 

spring rolls, sausage rolls, quiche, pizza pinwheels etc. Tea, cof-

fee and a cake will be supplied for supper.  

For more information please contact Shane Madden on 

44715453 or Rachel at Parish office 44742024. 

Please R.S.V.P. by 13th June by phone or coupon to Rachel or 

Shane. 

The sub committee for Fr John’s farewell will meet at 10am on 

Wednesday, 14th June in the Presbytery to finalise the preparations 

for the farewell.  

A retiring collection will be held after each Mass on Saturday 17th & 

Sunday 18th June at both Moruya and Tuross Masses.  

New Roster 

The new roster for Ministers and Readers has been emailed to the addresses we have on file, if you didn’t 

receive it please send an email to the office - Moruya@cg.org.au - and a roster will be forwarded to you. 

There are copies in the foyer for those of you who do not have email addresses. 

We look forward to welcoming our new Parish Administrator, Fr 

Martins Aloga. He will begin his appointment on 23rd June. 

Please keep both Fr John and Fr Martins in your prayers as they 

prepare for their new roles. 

Meet Fr. Martins Aloga 

Fr Martins was born on 23rd June, 1978 in Benue State, Nigeria, 

West Africa.  He is the third of four children and undertook all his 

primary and secondary education all in Nigeria from 1984-1996. 

He has received the following further qualifications: 

BPhil. 2002, BTh. 2007 from Urbaniana, Rome 

Certificate in Missiology, 2014 

He was ordained a deacon on 22nd February, 2006 and as a 

priest on 16th December, 2006.  

He has served as  

Assistant Diocesan Chancellor 2006/7 in Nigeria  

Parish priest of three parishes from 2007-2015 

Diocesan Chancellor/ Secretary 2013-2015 

Assistant Cathedral Administrator in Canberra since September 

2015. 

Fr Martins describes himself as energetic, with great passion for 

life, the faith and being a priest. Enjoys celebrating the liturgy, 

the  sacraments, praying, learning new things, friendship, listen-

ing, walking, cycling, swimming, reading and perhaps cooking, 

not without a sense of humor.   

mailto:sach.moruya@cg.catholic.org.au

